Rachel Tibbetts

From: dc.support@cherwell-dc.gov.uk

Sent: 31 March 2022 14:02

To: DC Support

Subject: New comments for application 21/04275/0UT

New comments have been received for application 21/04275/0UT at site address: Part OS Parcel 8149 Adj Lords
Lane And SE Of Hawkwell Farm Lords Lane Bicester

Address:
5 Bainton Road,Bucknell,Bicester,0X27 7LT

Comment type:
Objection

Comments:

I strongly object to the proposed development for housing. This would completely change the village to the point
where it would essentially become a suburb of Bicester with all the associated noise and traffic and harm to wildlife
that that would entail.

There are plenty of housing developments currently underway in Bicester, surely they are enough to satisfy current
demand?

Case Officer:
Caroline Ford
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